
 
JDHS News Stories for 3/5/20     
 

• Mr. Silva wants to meet with students who are interested in 
participating and planning future STEM competitions. These 
competitions are fun and competitive and require students 
to learn the basics of CAD design, documentation, building, 
testing and presenting prototypes in STEM. If you are 
interested in STEM, stop by the Engineering Room 
downstairs across from the Main Gym right after school on 
Thursday, March 5th to get more information.    

 
• There is an Italian Club meeting this Friday, 3/6 in Room 5 

during Activity Period.  
 

• Looking to manage a team this Spring?  The Girls Track & 
Field team is in need of managers.  If you are interested, 
please see Coach Balletto in Room 217.   
 

• The PTSO will be in the Café for all Seniors café on Tuesday, 
March 10th during Activity Period to discuss Project 
Graduation. Please make sure to be in attendance to hear all 
the details. 

 
 



• The NEXT Blood Drive is UPON us.  It is Thursday, March 12th 
from 9:30-3:30.  Sign up today with Jordy Frei, Emma 
Gouiran or any other JSA member.  If you donated Alyx in the 
October drive, you are eligible to donate at this drive. 
 

• Rep Dayton, support Dayton! Stock up on some new clothes 
for spring and support the Dayton Tennis teams now 
through March 22nd. Go to tinyurl.com/jdtenmerch20 and 
show your support today! Please see Ms. Maged if you have 
any questions. 

 


